
 

 
 
 
13th October 2017 

 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

We are delighted to inform you that we are organising a 3 night residential educational adventure activity 

course with In2action at Gaveston Hall. The trip will be taking place on Friday 22nd June 2018 and all 

children in Year 5 and 6 are invited to attend. 

In2action are established providers of residential trips for schools and youth groups with over 15 years of 

experience delivering the very best in outdoor adventure and activity experiences. In addition, In2action 

currently recruit and train staff for over 50 holiday centers and run 30 activity operations worldwide, 

delivering activities to over 300,000 children and adults each year, with an exemplary safety record and 

outstanding guest feedback, working with some globally known companies such as Center Parcs. 

Residential courses organised by the school are optional, but are an invaluable part of the Curriculum. The 

pupils learning is extended beyond the classroom and the children will develop personal and social 

qualities, grow their self-confidence, learn new skills and have lots of fun. I feel certain that the Multi Activity 

Programme, which we have chosen this year, will prove to be both enjoyable and very worthwhile. 

 

The trip will take place from Friday 22nd June 2018 to Monday 25th June 2018. The cost of the visit will be 

£165.00 and includes return travel by coach, full board, accommodation and a full programme of activities. 

To confirm our booking, an initial non-refundable deposit of £25.00 per person will be required by 31st 

October 2017. If you would like your child to attend, please complete the slip below and return it to the 

school. 

 

As a school, we will arrange a Parents Evening closer to the trip to explain more details and to give you 

further information about the site and activities. In the meantime, if you wish to find out more about 

In2action, its courses, staff, training and safety measures, please visit www.in2actionschools.co.uk.  

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

 
Mrs K Dhanecha 

Head Teacher 

 

 

 

 

Mrs K. A. Dhanecha BA QTS Hons NPQH 
Head Teacher 
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    PARK WAY PRIMARY SCHOOL            

 
 
 
 

Gaveston Hall 
 
 
In2action Residential Adventure Week 
 
Child’s/children’s name(s) ________________________________________ 
 
I would like my child to attend the In2action Residential Adventure Course. 
 
I enclose a deposit of £__________________ to secure their place on this Course. 
 
Signature___________________________        Date_________________ 

 
Name_______________________________________________________ 
  


